
Please send comments and questions to:
otis@phila.gov For project materials and information visit: 

bit.ly/Westminster-GS
or scan the QR code

WHAT DID WE HEAR?
Neighborhood feedback on Westminster Ave
from 40th St to 52nd StZERO TRAFFIC DEATHS BY 2030

Digitized Community Feedback Map

Great Streets PHL Round 1 Meeting and Pop-Up
We asked neighbors about traffic safety issues and concerns. Your input informed the 
proposed design for the street.

May 22, 2023 Meeting at the Stephen Gold Apartments
May 25, 2023 Calvary St. Augustine Episcopal Church
August 1, 2023 Pop-Up event at the Haddington Townhouse Apartments

What We Heard: Community Feedback Summary
Feedback Themes & Top Areas 
of Concern

• 52nd St intersection feels very dangerous
• Speeding is a top issue on the corridor
• Lancaster and 45th St intersection feels 

complicated and dangerous
• Walking and driving at Belmont Ave feels 

unsafe

Raised crosswalk
New Tree
(coordination with
property owner needed)

Speed cushions/
speed humps

Corner bump outs

Community Preferred Tools

1.

2.

3.

4.

Mid-block Crossing5. Add yield
sign

YS

Add signalSS

Add stop
signS

Add rumble stripsRS

Add right turn
signal

RTS

Close slip laneXSL

Automated red light
enforcement

ARLE

Community Suggested Tools


